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Identifier Topic 
Reference 
to EIS/EA 

Report 
Summary of Comment Proponent’s Response 

Subsequent 
Comment 

   Date: March 2014 Date: June 2015  

MOE 
SW-11 

Surface 
water 

 The water balance modelling done for the proposed 
mine will need to be reviewed and verified by a 
hydrologist once a Permit To Take Water application is 
submitted to MOE at the permitting and approvals 
stage.  This information is beyond the scope of this 
surface water review.  It appears that all of the 
potential impacts due to changes in the water balance 
at the site and within Marmion Lake and the Seine River 
have been outlined in the EIS/EA Report; however, the 
accuracy of the modelling will need to be further 
reviewed at permitting. 

It is acknowledged that the water 
balance modelling will be 
reviewed once a Permit to Take 
Water application is submitted to 
MOE.   

MOE SW-
11B 
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